A busy end to the autumn term...

This week has seen lots of exciting activities taking place across the school... we are all certainly in need of a half
term break now! On Tuesday we took the whole school to St Paul’s Church for our Harvest Celebrations. Thank you
so much for your food donations which were presented to the Trussell Trust. Many children enjoyed the end of term
disco organised by FOSSP and today we celebrated International Day of Languages with a Spanish Fiesta!
Photographs of these events can be viewed on our school website.

S2 Lunch Prize!
Congratulation to Grace in Year 5 for winning the JD Bug Pro Stunt scooter for ordering 10 or more hot lunches this
term. We will be holding the competition again in term 2, more information to follow soon.

Gazebo Naming!

Would you like your name on a plague? Would you like to name the new gazebo? If you answered yes to both
why not enter our competition? Put 50p in an envelope with your name and the name you think the new
gazebo should be called, give this into the school office by Friday 8th December and a panel of staff will
choose the winner. See poster for further details!

Child Protection Training

| will be running foundation level child protection training for staff, governors and volunteers on Wednesday 8"
November from 1-2.45pm. It is a recommendation that regular volunteers are offered this training. If you wish
to attend, please let Mrs Cookson in the office know.

Governor Report to Parents
The governor report to parents for the 2017/18 academic year is now available on our school website.

Head lice

Several classes have reported cases of head lice this term. We ask that all parents check and treat their children’s
hair and wash clothes and bedding on a very hot wash over the half term break so we can start term 2 nit free!!
Did you know you can get head lice treatment prescribed by the doctor? If over the counter treatment isn’t working
your GP can prescribe a different type... and it’s free!

Secondary Applications
Reminder — apply for your child’s secondary school place by Tuesday 315 October.

St Paul’s Church Harvest Service

St Paul’s Church invite you all to their Harvest Service on Sunday 22" October at 10.30am. Part of the service will
be a performance of ‘My Lighthouse’ which our pupils have been learning in collective worship. Any pupils who
attend the service will be invited up to perform this song with the St Paul’s team.

Wiltshire Parent Carer Council (WPCC)

The WPCC is a one-stop shop which supports families raising a child with SEN and/or disabilities by providing
information on local services including short breaks. for further details see below:

Telephone: 01225 764647

Email: admin@wiltspcc.co.uk

Website: www.wiltshireparentcarercouncil.co.uk

Communications Home Copies of letters are available on the website

Year group | Content | Date of event
No letters home this week.

FOSSP notices email: fossp2@gmail.com  Text: 07704 917418

e See the attachment — enter the Name and Gazebo competition. Entries are 50p via the office.
Please join 100 Club and pay £12 to enter the draw for October — be in it to win it!
Mug fundraiser — please return completed envelopes and money by 1t November. Thank you.
FoSSP meeting — Wed 8 Nov at 7.30pm in the mobile.
Second hand uniform — take it from the mobile and pay in the office.
Save the Date — Christmas Fair after school on Fri 1 Dec
Fairycake Fridays are back again ... starting with Year 6 on Friday 3" Nov at KS2 end of school.
Have a great half term!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Weavers,
Headteacher
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